
  

 
 
Our Mission Statement  

“ Recognizing that we are the Body of Christ, the Catholic 
Community of Our Lady of the Mountain is called to live 
the Gospel. We desire to express our commitment to this 
call through praise -filled celebration, which culminates in  
our being sent into the community to actively reach out to 
others. Thus, we seek to grow in Christian love.”

2 East Springtown Road, Long Valley, NJ 07853 
908-876-4395 ~ Fax 908-876-3744 
www.ourladyofthemountain.org 

 

Staff  
Rev. Msgr. Joseph J. Goode, Pastor  
cell 973-945-4045 email pastor.olm@comcast.net  
Rev. Daniel Chajkowski, Parochial Vicar 
cell 908-455-2588 email frdanc@comcast.net  
Rev. Slawomir Tomaszewski, Parochial Vicar 
email frslawomir@comcast.net   
Parish Bookkeeper – Joanne Solecki 
email olmjs@comcast.net 
Parish Secretary – Kim Smith  
email olmkims@comcast.net  
 
Ministries  
Altar  Servers, Tara Ligos. .................................. 876-4395 
Baptism Preparation, Jim Jones ....................... 876-4395 
Children's Liturgy, Debi Pinelli ......................... 813-1982 
Ch. Trustees, Herb Mitschele, Bruce Haskell, Al Leier 
Columbiettes, Nancy Lennon ............................ 852-9362 
Eucharistic Ministers, Cindy Jones .................... 684-0661 
Evangel.,Renny Hodgskin, Jim McMenamin .... 876-4395 
Food Pantry Director, Traci Geraghty .............. 876-4003 
Gift Shop, Fran Clary ........................................ 852-5779 
Hospitality, Martin/Gerry/Brian Grogan .......... 452-5110 
Knights of Columbus, John Clary ..................... 852-5779 
Lectors, Chris Latran ......................................... 852-9341 
Music/Choir Director, Robin Paradise… .... 973-600-7434 
R.C.I.A., Nick Ardito  ................................. 908-452-5434 
Rosary Altar Society, Linda Richartz ............... 876-9601 
Sacristan, Linda Richartz .................................. 876-4395 
Ushers, Father Joe ............................................. 876-4395 
Visiting Ministry, Deacon Bob Head ................. 684-8399 
Vocation Liaison, Father Joe  ........................... 876-4395 
Weddings, Kim Smith ....................................... 876-4395 
Youth Ministry,  ................................................. 876-5024 
ministrytoyouth@comcast.net 
 

Parish Office Hours  
Monday ~ Friday, 9:00AM – 3:00PM  
Labor Day ~ Memorial Day 

Served By  
Rev. Msgr. Raymond Lopatesky, Weekend Assistant 
Rev. Edward Davey, Senior Priest Assistant 
Rev. Msgr. Peter McHugh, Senior Priest Assistant 
 
Deacon Thomas P. Gibbons 
Deacon Robert C. Head 
Deacon Nicholas Ardito 
Deacon James Jones 
 
Religious Education Program  
Director:  KellyAnn Tell 908-876-4003 email 
dreolm@comcast.net  
Grades K-6 September ~ April - Sundays 
Grades 7-10 September ~April - alternate Mondays 
FOR EMERGENCIES ONLY during class times, on 
Sundays or Mondays, please call 908-876-5024  
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday   5:00PM and 7:00PM 
Sunday   7:45AM, 9:15AM, 10:45AM, 12:15PM 

      12:15PM Teen Mass, 1st Sunday of the 
      Month, October ~ March. 

Weekdays  9:30AM Monday ~ Friday  
Holy Days  Vigil    7:30PM 

      Holy Day 9:30AM and 7:30PM 
Parish  Registration: Registration forms are available in 
the office or can be found on the church website 
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Penance)  
 Saturday 4:15PM or by appointment. 
Baptism   The sacrament of Baptism is celebrated every 
Sunday at 1:30PM (with a few exceptions). Please call the 
Parish Office to schedule a time. A Baptism Preparation 
class is required for first time parents. 
Marriage   One of the parties must be a bona fide member 
of the parish for at least one year prior to making 
arrangements. Arrangements should be made at least one 
year in advance. 
Hospital Visitation   Please notify the Parish Office when a 
member of the family is in the hospital or homebound. 
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SATURDAY   April 22, 2017            
           5:00PM  For the Unborn 
  Marie Prisco 
  Ann Houston 
           7:00PM  OLM Parishioners 
   
SUNDAY  April 23, 2017  
           7:45AM  Jean McCormack 
           9:15PM   Randy McAlister 
  Ralph Miller 
          10:45AM  Linda Gallagher 
  George Blysak 
  Bryan Wysocki 
        12:15PM Dennis Pillion 
  Richard Canning 
   
MONDAY  April 24 , 2017 
           9:30AM  Steve Schaffer (Living) 
 
TUESDAY  April 25 , 2017          
 9:30AM Cornelius & Gertrude Shea,  
  John Shepherd & Matthew Barther 
  Linda Gallgher 
 
WEDNESDAY  April 26 , 2017 
           9:30AM  George Wyker III 
      
THURSDAY                     April 27 , 2017 
           7:30PM  Dn. Pat VanOrman (1st Ann) 
 
FRIDAY  April 28 , 2017 
           3:00PM  Edward Shimkus, Sr. 
         
SATURDAY   April 29 , 2017            
           5:00PM  John McNary 
  Savario Palazzo 
           7:00PM  Robert Froetscher 
   
SUNDAY  April 30 , 2017 
           7:45AM  Carmine Castaldo 
           9:15PM   Carmine Castaldo 
          10:45AM  Linda Gallagher 
  Charles Thielitz 
  Dn. Pat VanOrman 
        12:15PM Patricia Holden 

 
Santuary Lamp in memory of Deacon Pat VanOrman. 

 

 
 
Easter Sunday     $21,937.31 
Flowers       $     261.00 
Holy Thursday     $  1,184.00 
Holy Land      $  1,363.00 
Catholic Campaign    $  3,960.00 
 
Total            $28,705.31 
 
 
Grocery Card sales for 2017  $37,100.00 with a profit of $ 1,855.00 

Faith Dire ct Donations in March  2017 were $12,961.50 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!!  
Reminder:  If you attend Mass at either St. Luke’s or St. Mark’s you 
can drop your Our Lady of the Mountain envelope in the collection 
basket and it will be credited as your donation to Our Lady of the 
Mountain.  
 

 

 

Faith Direct  

The Lord is risen! As Christ's disciples, we are called to go forth 
and spread the good news of His Resurrection. Our parish's many 
ministries are examples of how many of you answer that call. Our 
ministries require not only gifts of time and talent, but also of 
financial help. Please prayerfully consider supporting Our Lady of 
the Mountain with electronic donations through Faith Direct. You 
can sign up online by visiting www.faithdirect.net using our church 
code: NJ568.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 
 
God Bless You, 
 
Fr. Joe 

Mass Ministers  
 

SATURDAY, April 29 
8:00PM  Fr. Joe   
Lector:  Gertrude Daily  
Ministers: B. Anderson, B. Haskell, B. & K. Hartman, C. & M. Huson, 

M. Parsons, C. Petronella, K. Tell 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
7:00PM  Fr. Joe  
Lector:  Jason Solomon 
Ministers: Ann & Paul Greszczak, A. Lane, G. Wagner 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED  
 
 
SUNDAY, April 30  
7:45AM   Fr. Joe  
Lector:  Bob McLoughlin 
Ministers: A. & J. Leier, W. Lublanecki, L. Mazzei, M. Miktus, J. 

Nicolaro, L. & S. Polakowski 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
9:15AM   Fr. Joe  
Lector:  Jack Ryan 
Ministers: A. Demarest, F. Iervolino, F. & L. Jacobs, F. & M. Kessler, 

M. Levens, A. Mackie, B. McGuire 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
10:45AM  Fr. Ray – Dn. Jim  
Lector:   John Desimone 
Ministers: S. & V. Lombardo, D. Meyer, A. Mollitor, L. Monteforte, C. 

Sturla, H. VanOrman 
Servers: Kurt DeChiaro, SERVERS NEEDED  
 
12:15PM Fr. Ray  – Dn. Tom  
Lector:  Janet Marino 
Ministers: K. Doskotz, M. Gibbons, P. & R. Hodgskin, G. & J. 

Naranjo, D. Radle, J. Scala 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
 

MASSES AT ST. MARKS  
 

SATURDAY, April 29  
5:30PM  Fr. Martin – Dn. Nick  
 
SUNDAY, April 30  
8:00AM  Fr. Martin – Dn. Bob  
9:30AM  Fr. Martin  
11:00AM  Fr. Joe   
 
 
 

http://www.faithdirect.net


April 23 rd, 2017 ~ Divine Mercy Sunday

THE POWER OF THE RISEN LORD… 
Today’s Gospel presents to us the Story of Jesus’ appearance 
to the apostles on Easter night.  Of course, Thomas was not 
there and we heard of how Jesus brings forth his profession of 
faith as he appears again and tells him to put his finger into the 
nail marks and his hand into his pierced side.   My Lord and my 
God is Thomas’ response.  He like the other disciples would go 
forth and share their faith in the Risen Lord in many wonderful 
ways as we read the post Easter experiences of the apostles.  
We are the ones who have not seen and have believed.  We 
are empowered by the resurrection of Jesus to place our faith 
in Him.  We profess our faith in him as our risen Lord and God. 
We are sent forth to continue to tell others by our words and 
deeds of our faith in the risen Lord so that they too can come 
to share in his promises of life forever.  
As we read of the post Easter events in the scriptures these 
next few weeks, remember that we are called to continue to 
share the joy of Easter in our hearts and live out our lives in the 
joy each day. 
 
THANK YOU TO ALL…  
The Holy Week services, Easter Vigil and Easter Day led us to 
profess our faith in the Risen Lord.  These services do not just 
happen and we owe a thank you to those who prepared and 
decorated our church, to our liturgical ministers who gave of 
their time and to our music ministry who certainly enhanced 
our worship and to all who helped in any way.  Your willingness 
to help in the church community is very much appreciated. 
 
DIVINE MERCY PRAYERS TODAY AT 3 P.M.  
We are called as Christians to proclaim the liberating news that 
forgiveness for sins committed is possible, that God is greater 
than our sinfulness, that he freely loves us at all times, that we 
were made for communion and eternal life. Come and thank 
God for the mercy and love that has been poured into our 
hearts.  Pope John Paul II proclaimed the Sunday after Easter 
as Divine Mercy Sunday to allow us to reflect upon the 
unfailing love and mercy of God.   
 
THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK… 

Most High, Glorious God, in our times of suffering, may we 
follow the example of Jesus; but may we also serve as a 
source of comfort and consolation to others in their suffering. 
May we never let the fear of suffering stand in the way of our 
calling to love and work for justice. Amen. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

HOLY HOUR FOR PEACE… 
The Sisters of Charity of Saint Elizabeth invite you to a monthly 
Holy Hour of Quiet Prayer at Holy Family Chapel 2 Convent 
Road, Convent Station, NJ from 6:30 PM – 7:30 p.m. on the 
third Tuesday of every month.  May 16 is the next prayer hour.  
Everyone is invited. For further information, contact Sister 
Maryanne Tracey at mtracey@scnj.org. No RSVP necessary.  
We all need to pray for Peace each day. 
 
WHY WE ARE CATHOLIC…  
We are Catholic because we believe: It is clear from the facts 
that the disciples' faith was drastically put to the test by their 
master's Passion and death on the cross, which he had 
foretold. The shock provoked by the Passion was so great that 
at least some of the disciples did not at once believe in the 
news of the Resurrection. Far from showing us a community 
seized by a mystical exaltation, the Gospels present us with 
disciples demoralized ("looking sad" and frightened. For they 
had not believed the holy women returning from the tomb and 
had regarded their words as an "idle tale". Even when faced 
with the reality of the risen Jesus the disciples are still doubtful, 
so impossible did the thing seem: they thought they were 
seeing a ghost. Thomas will also experience the test of 
doubt… The Catechism of the Catholic Church 643-644 
 
“SAINT FRANCIS: TROUBADOUR OF GOD’S PEACE”   
A moving, live production performed by actor Sean Tivenan 
and directed by Leonardo Defilippis of Saint Luke Productions, 
will be presented at Immaculata High School Gym in 
Somerville on Sunday, April 30 at 4:30 p.m.  The event is 
sponsored by Immaculate Conception Church. This colorful, 
music-filled performance captures the spirit of St. Francis 
Assisi, whose message of peace, joy, and simplicity is so 
needed for our culture. The program is filled with all the 
elements of professional theater, runs 60 minutes, and is 
suitable for all ages.  Admission is $15 for adults; $10 for youth 
under 18; $50 for families; and free for clergy and religious. We 
will not turn anyone away; please call the parish office for 
tickets. For tickets and additional information, contact 
Immaculate Conception Parish Office at 908-725-1112 or visit 
www.immaculateconception.org.  Watch the trailer & learn 
more at www.FrancisDrama.com 
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High School Youth Ministry 
Next Meeting April 26th    

7:30 – 9:00 PM 
Teen Center 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 

July 31 – August 4 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

“Maker Fun Factory 
Created by GOD – Built for a Purpose” 

 
More information & registration to follow 

Open to all ages 3 years old thru 5th grade 
Volunteers needed (high school and older) 

Contact the Religious Ed office 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Kindergarten – 10th Grade 
 
Grade K – 6 – Classes resume Sunday, April 23 rd  

 
Grade 7 – Monday, April 24th – 6:00 – 7:15PM 
Grade 8 – Monday, May 1st – 6:00 – 7:15PM 
Grade 9 – Monday, April 24th – 7:30 – 9:00PM  
Grade 10 – Monday, May 1st – 7:30 – 9:00PM 

 

Grocery Gift Cards  
Thank you for support our scholarship 
program. Gift cards are available in the office 
during regular business hours. 
 

OLM Food Pantry  

Thank you for all of the food donations made to our Food 
Pantry. PLEASE NOTE – We do not accept any pet items or 
supplies of any kind. We do not have a place to take it.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

OLM Scholarship Applications  
Scholarship applications for high school seniors applying for or 
entering an institution of higher learning or recognized trade 
school will be available in the Parish Office beginning Monday, 
April 24th, 2017.  
All new applications must be retur ned to Fr. Joe by 
Monday, May 29 th, 2017. 
 
Scholarship awards are based on the following criteria: 

�x Student or family of studen t is a registered 
parishioner for at least one year and contributes 
by way of our envelope system.  

�x Parish service involvement up to 50%.  
�x Financial need up to 25%.  
�x Scholastic achievement up to 25%.  

 
Renewal Applications  are also available in the office and 
must b e returned no later than June 15 th, 2017. 
For more information, please call the Parish Office. 
 

Columbiettes Annual Scholarship  
The Columbiettes are accepting applications for their annual 
scholarship. The $500 scholarship is available to any high 
school senior planning to attend an institution of higher 
learning and is an active parishioner at Our Lady of the 
Mountain, St. Luke’s or St. Mark’s. Applications are available in 
the parish offices which need to be in by May 15th, 2017 to:  
Long Valley Columbiettes, Attn: Scholarship Committee, OLM 
2 E. Springtown Rd., Long Valley, NJ  07853. 
 

Knights of Columbus Scholarship  
The Long Valley Knights of Columbus College Scholarship 
Program is now taking applications for 2017. Information 
details about the program and application forms are located 
in the office . The applications must be post marked no later 
than May 29th, 2017. There will be no exceptions. 
 
HELP PEOPLE WITH DISABILITIES – SUPPORT THE 
WIEGAND FARM GOLF CLASSIC  
www.dpd.org/wiegand Please help support the Department for 
Persons with Disabilities (DPD), a Catholic Charities Agency, 
as they host their 43rd Annual Wiegand Farm Golf Classic.  
DPD provides care for over 100 adults with intellectual and 
developmental disabilities throughout the Diocese of Paterson.     
The Annual event will be held on June 26th at Crystal Springs 
Resort in Vernon.  This year, DPD will be honoring Monsignor 
John Hart of Assumption Parish; DPD Board Member John 
Butler and the NJ State Police. 
You do not have to be a golfer to participate as non-golfers can 
attend the dinner and silent auction, participate in the MEGA 
50/50, sponsor the event, or contribute a silent auction item.   
For more information visit: www.dpd.org/wiegand or contact 
DPD’s Development Office at 973-406-1104 or at 
Chrisb@dpd.org. 
 

http://www.dpd.org/wiegand
http://www.dpd.org/wiegand
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A TASTE OF THE TOWNS: A FOOD TASTING 
FUNDRAISER TO BENEFIT RAYMOND A. McCARTHY, J R 
St. Luke’s Parish, 265 West Mill Road, Long Valley, Tuesday, 
April 25, 2017. 6:30 pm-9:30 pm B.Y.O.B. Tickets $50.00 per 
person. Email littleraytot@gmail.com to purchase tickets. 
(Your support of this event is considered a gift to Raymond A. 
McCarthy, Jr. to help defray the cost of his care. Please note 
that gifts to an individual do not qualify as a charitable 
deduction, and the IRS does not allow a deduction.)If you 
cannot join us, please consider a donation, no matter how big 
or small, to help defray the astronomical expenses related to 
his medical care. Become a part of the “Little” Ray Empire and 
strike back at Glioma Today… 
Visit Little Ray's Battle Fund at www.gofundme.com to donate 
to this cause. 

 
Please Pray for the Sick  

Please remember to pray for the sick of our parish 
community who have requested our prayers: 

Anthony Arbolino, Arianna Anello, Vic Berzanski, Alex Birdsall, Barbara 

Blaine, Noah Bonita, Toni Brenner, Tim Burns, Joseph Caruso, Tony 

Cassano, Ed Chmielewski, David Chung, Eric Clemente, Randy 

Clymer, Todd Copan, Gary Davila, Vito Dellibovi, Sean Dolan, Natalia 

Lyn Dreeland, Mary Ewanyk, Jayden Feichter, Santinna Flynn, 

Maureen Foley, Pete Gallagher, Baby Antonia Gallardo, Sylvia 

Granata, Jean Greco, Don Grevera, Anabela Guerra, Peggy Hoffman, 

Laurel Jilek, Debbie Kling, Pam Longo, Eleanor LunburgRaymond 

Lurker, Raymond MacCarthy, Jillian Martin, Darlene McHugh, Betty 

Meyer, Ed Michonski, Kelly Moncofsky, Charlie Noll, Doug Ochwat, 

Tina Ochwat, Jim Owens, Dennis Paradise, Terese Paragano, Arlene 

& Chandra Parikh, Stelios & Mary Pispitsos, Anthony David Pritchard, 

Deanna Procuito, Art Quails, Nick Ruggiero, Heather Ryan, Anne 

Sacco, Barry Sadloski, Dan Salerno, Jillian Sayre, Pauline Scala, Judy 

Schellenberg, Connor Scott, Connie Secaras, Colinda Shernce, Paula 

Smith, Noah Stanzione, Janet Stockton, Mindy Sweeney, Bob Taylor, 

Thomas Tell, Ellin & Frank Uhl, Lil Varga, David Waldmann, Ronald 

Warner, Theresa Watson, Allen Watts, Adrienne Werner,  Roula 

Zanetta, & Issac Zujkowski 

We are currently praying for the sick from the pulpit for 1 month then 
adding their names to this list in the bulletin. 
 

Blue Ar my Shrine  
First Saturday, May 6th “You at Least Try to Console Me.” 
Speaker/Celebrant: Fr. Michael Venditti at the Blue Army 
Shrine, 674 Mt. View Rd. East., Asbury, NJ 07882. Day begins 
with confessions 10:30am ends with Divine Mercy Chaplet. For 
more info. (908)689-1700 ext. 210 or www.bluearmy.com  

 
Parishioner Looking For a Ride  

Parishioner looking for a ride to church from the Willow Grove 
St. area in Hackettstown to church any mass. If you are able & 
interested in helping please contact the office (908)876-4395. 

 
 
 

 

Pilgrimage with Bishop Serratelli  
Bishop Serratelli will be the Spiritual Director of a trip this 
summer to Fatima and Southern Spain. The Pilgrimage will 
celebrate the 100th Anniversary of the Apparitions in Fatima 
and then continue on to Spain.  The Pilgrimage will be from 
July 16 to 24.  
For more information or to make reservations, please contact 
Great Experiences at 201-825-3725 or email them at 
greatexinc@verizon.net 
 
Italian Table Afternoon with the Sisters of Christian 
Charity  
The Sisters of Christian Charity invite you to share fine Italian 
food, fellowship and fun with the 3 Po’ Tenors & a Diva…four 
dedicated artists combining their extraordinary talents, 
amazing diversity and charming wit in a truly special 
presentation!  
Sunday, May 7, 2017 at 3:00 PM 
St. Joseph’s Hall * 350 Bernardsville Road * Mendham, NJ 
$35.00 per person 
Menu features :  Antipasto, Caesar Salad & Garlic Bread, 
Variety of Pastas & Sauces, Desserts & Coffee, BYOB 
Please help support the ministries of the Sisters of Christian 
Charity by attending this event! 
For additional information, contact Casey Dolan at 973-543-
6528 ext. 313 or dev.director@scceast.org. You can also 
register online at www.scceast.org/events-1  
 

National  Volunteer Month  
April is National Volunteer Month! This month (and every 
month) Homeless Solutions offers its heartfelt appreciation to 
the many volunteers who make a difference in the lives of 
those most in need in our community. In 2016, volunteers 
prepared and served 40,000 meals to the 518 men, women, 
and children Homeless Solutions sheltered and housed. In 
addition, volunteers led workshops, organized supply drives 
and helped our children with homework. Thank you so much to 
those of you who have shared your time and talent! To learn 
more or volunteer, please visit www.homelesssolutions.org or 
contact our Volunteer manager at tamalareynolds@hsinj.org 
Homeless Solutions is a private, non-profit organization that 
has been helping the homeless and working poor in the Morris 
County, NJ area since 1983. 

 
Schooley’s Mtn Fire Co. Breakfast  
Schooley’s Mountain Fire Department 
will be holding a Pancake Breakfast as 
part of their regular fundraising 
program Sunday, May 7 th  from 8AM 

– 12PM. Cost: Children ages 4-10 $4.00, Senior Citizens 
$6.00, Adults $8.00. Bring the whole family to enjoy ~All 
You Can Eat ~ pancakes, sausage, eggs & pastries!  
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Position at St. Joseph  
St. Joseph Church, Mendham, is seeking a full-time 
handyman/maintenance person responsible for the 
maintenance, cleanliness and repair of the parish and school 
facilities. Applicants must have the ability to perform various 
maintenance and repairs including carpentry and plumbing. 
Must have knowledge of procedures, practices, tools and 
equipment used in maintenance.  Requirements include the 
ability to lift 50 lbs., work independently with minimal direct 
supervision, walk long distances, and climb ladders. Please 
send resume to JCronin@StJoesmendham.org, or mail to St. 
Joseph Church, 6 New Street, Mendham, NJ 07945.  Attention: 
Maintenance position. 
 

St. Paul Inside the Walls  

Catholicism from Scratch – Making Sense: Questions 
about the Eucharist  
A course in basic Catholicism for those who need a brush-up, 
those who missed it the first time around, or those who never 
heard it before. Fr. Paul Manning, presenter. 
Madison, Saturday, April 29 from 10:00 a.m. -noon  

Being Single, Being Faithful (35+)  
Whether single by choice or by circumstance, we must live 
every “single” day to the fullest. We can find fulfillment in Christ 
and his Church by embracing the opportunities in the Church 
for spiritual growth, meaningful service and a sense of 
community.Madison, Saturday, May 13 from 10:00 a.m. -

noon  
Speaking of Faith   
Fr. Manning talks with Dr. Brian Beyerl , deacon at 
Assumption Parish, Morristown and Chief of Neurosurgery at 
Morristown Medical Center, about his encounter with and 
response to God and the integration of faith into work and life. 
Madison, Wednesday, May 17, 2017 from 7:30 -9:00 p.m . 
For all of our upcoming events, go to www.insidethewalls.org 
for information or to register. 
 

Washington Township Recreation  
Annual Memoria l Day Ceremony – Salute our brave 
servicemen and servicewomen who have given so much for 
our country. This annual event will be hold on Saturday, May 
27th in Rock Spring Park at 12:00PM (rain or shine) at the War 
Memorial Site. Key note speaker is Commander Martin “Marty” 
Fleischer who is Commander of WT American Veterans Post 
1776. 
See website for Washington Township activities. 
www.wtmorris.org or call 876-5941 
 

Knights of Columbus Open House  
The LV K of C will be holding an Open House at St. Mark the 
Evangelist on Tuesday, April 25th at 8:00pm. Members of the 
Knights will be available after Mass on this weekend if you 
have any questions. All practicing Catholic gentlemen 18 years 
& older are invited to join. You may contact Tony DeStefano at 
(973)975-8684. 

Dominican College  
Open House for High School & transfer students and their 
families on Saturday, April 29th from 10:00am to 12:30PM. The 
event will be held in our Hennessy Center. During open house 
students can tour our campus, meet faculty and current 
students. Attendees will have the opportunity discuss financial 
aid, learn about our Honors program and our very generous 
scholarship & grant programs that offer up to $20,000 per year. 
For more info www.dc.edu  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FUNraising at Friendl y’s  
 
 
OLM Religious Education 
Is hosting a Funraising event 
At Friendly’s on 
 
 
Thursday, April 27, 2017 
5:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
 
 
15% of all sales will be donated to 
our organization. 
 
 
COME JOIN US at Friendly’s on 
Mountain Avenue, Hackettstown 
 
 
**Please bring flyer to participate
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